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HOT CHOCOLATE!!!  The JUNIOR class will be selling Hot Chocolate in the  

ELEMENTARY cafeteria every THURSDAY through February!!!  $1.00 
 

 

             STUDENTS, FACULTY, and STAFF may wear PATRIOTIC     
 SHIRTS on Monday, January 20, for the Presidential Inauguration. 

 
 
 

ATTENTION CCS PARENTS! 
In preparation for our submission of your information to the Oklahoma Tax Commission for the Oklahoma 

Parental Choice Tax Credit, log in to your FACTS account and make sure the spelling is correct for the 
name of each individual in your family. We also must have the correct legal names of parents, correct 

addresses, and correct email addresses in FACTS. Contact the office immediately to correct any 
errors. Thank you! 

*If we submit incorrect information, you will lose your place in line for tax credit money.* 
             

 
S.P.A.R.K. WEEK IS COMING FEBRUARY 18-21!!!   

         Be ready to have FUN while ministering to others.  
             If you or your business would like to be a SPARK  

WEEK SPONSOR, and have your name on the back of  
               our SPARK WEEK T-SHIRTS, please fill out the  
                 attached form and return it by January 29! 
     Watch for more FUN ways to get involved with SPARK!                                   
        (S.P.A.R.K.- Students Performing Acts of Random Kindness) 

 
 
 
Valentine’s Day is coming soon!  You can have a special  
delivery sent to your favorite student, teacher, coach, or  
friend!  Watch for more info coming soon. 

 
 
 

CCS Varsity Cheer Clinic 
                     Our newly crowned National Champions are so excited to have all girls in   
                     Pre-K-6th grade attend the Winter Cheer Clinic on Friday, February 7.   
                     The girls will perform what they learned at the clinic, during halftime of  
                     the Lady Royals Basketball game that same evening. More information  
                     will be sent out via email one week prior to the clinic.  
                     *Cost: $45-Includes a T-Shirt, Game Day Face, and a snack. 
                     *Time: We will transport clinic attendees to the Activity Center after  

school. Pick-up will be at 5:00pm in the CCS Cheer Room. Click the Google link to sign up! 
(Deadline to sign up and guarantee a T-Shirt is January 27, 2025) 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScVelG8UozqzQy3EiN_NNok6gOkv5t2x7_q5uZ_y65wXq
sApw/viewform 

                          
   YOU CAN MAKE AN IMPACT! The Shine On Campaign is an opportunity for the CCS community of     
   parents, grandparents, alumni, and friends to support the ongoing financial needs of our school.     
   Your tax-deductible investment in Shine On benefits all areas of the school; including immediate  
   needs of the school. A powerful impact is achievable when we choose to support Christian  
   education in our community. We pray you will consider making a donation to Community Christian  
   School this year. Click here to make a donation online. 

                               https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=QVNQM4W7XTLGQ 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScVelG8UozqzQy3EiN_NNok6gOkv5t2x7_q5uZ_y65wXqsApw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScVelG8UozqzQy3EiN_NNok6gOkv5t2x7_q5uZ_y65wXqsApw/viewform
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=QVNQM4W7XTLGQ

